

Staff Photo By Houghton

JEWISH YOUTH OFFICERS-The new officers of the Center Youth group conducted their first business meeting last evening at the Jewish Community Center.

Left to right, seated, are Paula Baker, vice president; Alan Gold, president: Rhoda Goldstein, recording secretary; Joan Blatt, corresponding secretary; standing, Ellen Winner, freshman representative; Steve Score, treasurer; Susan Bean, sophomore representative.

The officers were installed in a recent ceremony at the

center, with Mrs. Sue Miller as installing officer.

Plans were made at the meeting for about 25 members to attend an Inter-Center weekend convention Nov. 11 to 13 in Bangor.